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Bulletin Announcements for March 12, 2017 

 

Witmer Heights Church Life Activities Calendar 

March 12 – Fellowship meal – Bring hot and cold dishes to share.  Invite neighbors and friends. 

March 15 – Elder Team meeting – 7:00 pm. 

March 30 – Apr. 1 – MCC Relief Sale at Harrisburg.  See details at http://pareliefsale.org  

April    3 – Witmer Heights volunteer day at the MCC Resource Center – 9:00 am – 3:00 pm. 

April  30 – Community Hymn Sing at Stumptown Mennonite Church – 7:00 pm. 

Sept. 22-24 – Annual Church Retreat at Penn Valley – (Mark your calendar) 

 

Sunday, March 12   (Turn clocks forward) Sunday, March 19 
Message Randy Keener     Randy Keener    
Greeters John and Mim Buckwalter    Mim Eberly and Mary Zehr 

 

~A membership and baptism class will be starting this spring.  If interested in joining, please contact Pastor Randy.  

 

~On the Sundays during Lent, if you have an announcement to share, please write it on a piece of paper and hand it to the 

worship leader before the service begins in order to save time during the service.  Thank you. 

 

~For the month of February our congregation did a “spiritual growth challenge" to see how much scripture our church 

family read in February.  The total verses reported were 22,499.   

 

~Volunteers are needed to match the “My Coins Count” offering March 12, 19, and 26.  MCC uses the coins (and 

dollars) we contribute to make huge impacts. The proceeds this year will be designated toward MCC’s Global Family 

education projects in various places around the world. Bring your bags of coins each Sunday, through March 26.   If you are 
willing to match on a particular Sunday, contact Becca or Cory.  (Mar. 5 total $48.91 – Matched by Merle/Ruth Ann)  
 

~Encouragement Link for week of March 12-18: 
Micah Boyer – Judy/Don Stoltzfus       Allison Kachel – Eileen Ranck        Madeline Mast – Tricia/Jon Stoltzfus            

Cory Eavenson –Becky/John Rutt       Jansen Kachel  – Mim Wert            Maria Swartley – Mim/John Buckwalter 

             Leslie Wang – Mary/Paul Zehr 

 

~CVCCS FOOD BANK  --WM congregation donated 186 lbs. of food and non-foods so far this year (Jan. and  Feb.) Thank 

you.  Current NEEDS--Canned fruits and meats, oatmeal, toothpaste, detergent (laundry and dish), body wash and bar soap.  

CLOTHING BANK needs boys and girls clothing, sizes 5 -12.  The latest newsletter is posted on the East bulletin board. 

The 3rd annual Walk for Hunger will be Sunday, April 30.   Contact Tina Edgell for details:  717-951-6114. 
 

~Connections – Tues, March 14  (9:00-11:00) at Mellinger –  Bonnie Greiner will speak on the topic of “Trusting God.” 

Do you trust God? Are you sure?  We will discuss what it feels like and looks like to truly trust God with every detail of life. 

~Thank you for your prayers for the Parent and Preschool Center. Our staffing needs are met until the end of the current 

school year; however, we are still in need of a Head Teacher for the PreK 4-5 class for the 2017 - 2018 school year. We 

are also in need of several paid staff persons for Kiddie Korner and Story Hour Child Care during Connections for the 2017-

2018 school year. Contact Chris Stahl at 397-5717 if you are interested. 

~You are invited to the Spring Concert Series of The Mennonite Children’s Choir of Lancaster. 

 Sunday,    April  9 – 4:00 pm  – Stumptown Mennonite Church 

 Saturday, April 22 – 6:30 pm – Lititz Moravian Congregation, Lititz 

 Sunday,   April 23 – 4:00 pm – Forest Hills Mennonite Church, Leola 

 Sunday,   April 30 – 4:00 pm – Chiques Church of the Brethren – Manheim 

 
BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS from Lancaster Mennonite: 
 
~A host family is needed from mid-March through June 2 for an international student who is studying at Lancaster 

Mennonite High School. A small stipend is available for lodging and expenses. For more information please contact Jeremiah 

Denlinger, Elvin Kennel, or Kirk Benner at: denlingerjc@lancastermennonite.org or kennelen@lancastermennonite.org 

or bennerkr@lancastermennonite.org   

                                                                                                                                                       Over - - > 



 

~Residence Hall Director  

Lancaster Mennonite School is seeking a Residence Hall Director for the 2017-18 school year. We are looking for an 

individual with a global perspective who enjoys working with high school students of diverse background to be responsible 

for supervision and leadership of a team of advisors as well as the residence halls and its residents continuing to build a 

program that builds community and serves student's needs. Candidates should have a commitment to Anabaptist/Christian 

faith values. Experience in residence life and working with international students is strongly preferred. Housing is provided. 

 
~Male and Female Residence Hall Advisors  

Lancaster Mennonite School is seeking male and female residence hall advisors for the 2017-2018 school year. We are 

looking for an individual with a global perspective who enjoys working with high school students to be responsible for 

supervision and leadership of the residence hall and its residents. This position is a live-in position and involves mentoring 

and building community among residents who come from diverse backgrounds by leading large and small groups for social, 

spiritual and educational programming. This individual will serve on a team of advisors with a Residence Hall Director. 

Candidates should have a commitment to Anabaptist/Christian faith and values. 

Persons of underrepresented racial/ethnic groups are encouraged to apply. For more information contact principal Elvin 

Kennel at kennelen@lancastermennonite.org or call (717) 299-0436, ext. 702. 

 
  
 

 

 


